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Person Centered Dining Practices
One of the guiding principles for person-centered care focuses on the dining

experience of our residents. Because residents gather for meals daily, it is a great

opportunity to promote socialization, choice, and dignity. Some of our best practices

for dining include serving food on the household and at the table, personal choice for

food items, extended mealtimes to accommmodate individual schedules, attention to
noise level, and use of large napkins instead of clothing protectors. Two
organizational changes we made when we moved into our new neighborhoods was
1) to eliminate the use of trays and 2) to eliminate the use of clothing protectors.
These changes were designed to help maintain the dignity of our residents and to
avoid potential areas of regulatory non-compliance as these have been identified in
our nursing home guidance as an undignified practice.
If you are interested in learning more about ways, we look to make our dining
experience more person-centered or have suggestions for ways to enhance the
dining experience of your friend/family member, please let your household staff

know. We appreciate your continued partnership with us!
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